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HMS PICKLE 
 
The Government is pleased to see that HMS Pickle is now in Gibraltar and that the 
ship will, as from next year, be part of Gibraltar’s tourism product. The ship was 
welcomed at Ocean Village by members of the Gibraltar Tourist Board along with 
representatives from Ocean Village and other parties on Saturday 1st December. 
 
Commenting on the arrival of the ship, the Hon Neil Costa MP, Minister for Tourism, 
Commercial Affairs, Public Transport and the Port said, “After a difficult journey, we 
are delighted that HMS Pickle has arrived at its new home on the Rock of Gibraltar. 
The Government welcomes tourism initiatives such as this and we wish the venture 
success.” 
 
 
 
 


